

Renaming City Hall CTrain Station

Executive Committee 2023 June 01

Recommendation

Executive Committee recommends that Council:

 Direct Administration to rename the existing City Hall Station to City Hall/Bow Valley College Station.



Previous Council Direction

Executive Committee February 28, 2023

• Notice of Motion – Recognizing Bow Valley College by Renaming a CTrain Platform (EC2023-0248), carried and forwarded to the March 14, 2023, Regular Meeting of Council.

Regular Meeting of Council March 14, 2023

 NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that Council direct Administration to undertake the necessary steps to consider expanding the name of the City Hall CTrain platforms to additionally recognize Bow Valley College and report back to Council through the Infrastructure and Planning Committee no later than Q2 2023.



Background

- The recommendation is in accordance with the Municipal Naming, Sponsorship, and Naming Rights Policy (CP2016-01).
- Cost to implement this station name change estimated at \$35,000.



Recommendation

Executive Committee recommends that Council:

 Direct Administration to rename the existing City Hall Station to City Hall/Bow Valley College Station.